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Stephanie Collins

From: Stephanie Collins
Sent: Thursday, March 31, 2022 8:28 AM
To: Stephanie Collins
Subject: FW: Rezoning To Suburban II A Portion Of Residential I North Of Rice Road

 
 
From: Tracey Winner <tracey.winner@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2022 2:00 PM 
To: Conor McCormack <CMcCormack@townofmillbury.net> 
Subject: Rezoning To Suburban II A Portion Of Residential I North Of Rice Road 
 
Good Afternoon Mr. McCormack, 
 
I am writing to let you know of my support, in the Rezoning To Suburban II A Portion Of Residential I North 
Of Rice Road Citizen's Petition. 
 
I also want to reiterate that when I spoke to Steve Stearns about the petition, he gave me ample information and 
time to discuss and ask questions about it.  This allowed me to sign my name with full understanding of what I 
was signing my name to. 
 
Please help us save the integrity of our neighborhood.   
 
Thank you for your time.  We appreciate you! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tracey Winner 
5 Capt Peter Simpson Rd 
 


